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STATE OF RHODE ISLAND AND PROVIDENCE PLANTATIONS

CHAPTER 1982-36 - j R

NO. 368  AN ORDINANCE AMENDING THE APPROPRIATION
ORDINANCE CHAPTER 1981-39, EFFECTIVE JULY 20, 1981,
BY APPROPRIATING AN ADDITIONAL EIGHT HUNDRED
THOUSAND DOLLARS ($800,000.00) TO THE PUBLIC
WELFARE DEPARTMENT, ITEM 232.

Approved June 30, 1982

Be it ordained by the City of Providence:

°SECTION 1. Chapter 1981-39, of the Ordinances

of the City of Providence, effective July 20, 1981, entitled:

An Ordinance Making an Appropriation of Eight Million-Three

Hundred Ninety Seven Thousand Six Hundred Dollars ($8,397,600.00)

as amended is hereby further amended by appropriating an additional

Eight Hundred Thousand Dollars ($800,000.00).to the Public Relief

Cash Payroll Account Object Code 232.

SECTION 2. This Ordinance shall take effect upon

its passage.
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CITY OF PROVIDENCE . RHODE ISLAND

MAYOR VINCENT A. CIANCI, JR.

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WELFARE 111 FOUNTAIN STREET 02903
Walter J. Savage, Director

I

April 16, 1982

Mr. Jerome I. Baron
Director of Public Finance
City of Providence
Providence, RI 02903

Re: Supplementary Appropriation

Dear Mr. Baron:

I am requesting a supplementary appropriation for my Public Relief Cash :

Payroll Account (Object Code#232) of eight-hundred thousand dollars 0800,000.00).
This is necessary due to the increased caseload in General Public Assistance for
the City of Providence during the past year.

Without this appropriation, we would run out of money by approximately the
middle of May until the end of June.

As you are aware, this supplementary appropriation would not cost the city
any money since it would be reimbursed one-hundred percent by the state.

Your earliest consideration of this request would be appreciated.

If you need any additional information or assistance, please do not hesitate
to contact me.

Sincerely,

Walter J. Savage, Director ̀
Public Welfare, Providence

WJS/sp

cc: The Honorable Vincent A. Cianci, Jr., Mayor
Mr. Donald Devaney, Business Manager.


